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October 2022 Newsletter 

                                                               Fabulous, Fearless, Women of Faith 

We had a successful program Sept. 2, 2022.   There were 33 people in attendance.  Thanks to all those 
who organized, who set up Zoom and handled the meeting superbly.   Special thanks to Karen Grice, 
Susan Holman and the wonderful speakers Shakira and Daniella, who gave us great insight into how 
our local school systems are managing the problems of Bullies.  

Our program for Oct. 7, 2022, will be “Human Rights Day “ and we will have a great program.  Thanks 
to Myrna Cavender, who nominated Emma Lea Mayton for the “Human Rights Award”.  We will be 
presenting this award Oct 7, 2022.  Emma Lea is a long-time member of CWU and St. John’s UMC.  
Hopefully, she may tell us of her latest endeavors.  Her Bio is included on another page.  

Thank you for all your help.  It is greatly appreciated. 

Blessings, BJ Johnson, President 

 

 

 

Blessings, BJ Johnson, President 

 

 

 

Remember the Courtesies 
We are depending on you to help us acknowledge and support our sisters when they are sick or 

bereaved.  Please call Mary Terrell, 512-651-5572 (home) or 512-906-8826 (cell), if you know of any 

courtesies to be extended.  Courtesy cards were as follows: 

 
 

*Sympathy Cards to: The family of Carol Kolsti 
     The family of Eve Lawrence 
     The family of Hazel Williams 

 

Let us continue to be in prayer for those named and those 

 whose names we may not know. 

Prayer changes things! 
 

*Click on the name of the deceased to go to 
their obituary 

 

http://www.churchwomenunited.org/
mailto:cwuaustintx@gmail.com
https://www.statesman.com/obituaries/paco0289980
https://www.statesman.com/obituaries/paco0303273
https://www.legacy.com/us/obituaries/name/hazel-williams-obituary?id=36311438


 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                        

 

October 7, 2022,  Human Rights Day Celebration 
 

Church Women United remembers that “all human beings are born free and equal in dignity and 
rights.  They are endowed with reason and conscience and should act towards one another in a spirit 
of brotherhood.  Everyone is entitled to all the rights and freedoms…without distinction of any kind, 

such as race, color, sex. language, religion, political or other opinion, national or social origin, 
property birth or other status”  (Excerpt taken from the Universal Declaration of Human Rights, 

written by the UN in 1948). 
 

These words should be in the forefront of our minds as we support, work towards, and fight for the 
rights of all humans.  This is the same message Jesus gave while on earth.  When He said, “Love one 
another as I have loved you,” He did not mean for us to love just some people, He truly meant for us 
to love everyone.  This has been the message of CWU since our beginnings in 1943 and will continue 

to be one of the pillars that supports and drives our movement. 
 

Please join us at 9:45 a.m. on Zoom for a social time; the program will begin at 10:00 a.m. 

         
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://upcaustin.zoom.us/j/81972989820?pwd=UzdSL1pyZGxPN0NqbUQxQ2hsTXAxUT09 
 

Meeting ID: 819 7298 9820 
Passcode: 309775 

One tap mobile 
+13462487799,,81972989820# US (Houston) 

 
In addition to our program, we are pleased to present the Human Rights Award for 2022 to Emma Lea 

Mayton.  Emma Lea is a member of St. John’s UMC and has been active in Human Rights and Volunteer 
Organizations for many years.  In fact, she was recently honored on KXAN for her volunteer work.  

 We will show the KXAN clip at the beginning of her presentation on October 7. 
 

Emma Lea has done concrete and varied outreach to others in many ways.  She volunteers at and raises 
money for Pioneer Farms, a living history museum which celebrates early central Texas pioneers who 

settled in the Austin area, she tirelessly serves as a Volunteer Deputy Registrar (VDR) registering voters 
in the county and has served for years on the board of the Montopolis Friendship Community in 

southeast Austin.  For years she has also chaired the big fundraiser for St. John’s United Methodist 
Women and helped get those funds disbursed to help support a myriad of human rights and outreach 

causes.  We are proud to make this award to such an accomplished volunteer. 
 

 
 

 

https://upcaustin.zoom.us/j/81972989820?pwd=UzdSL1pyZGxPN0NqbUQxQ2hsTXAxUT09
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Click this link to register   for the conference 

 

Click here to download how to contact your Elected Officials 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwoc-mqqjkrHtA3B9lbdqASd2CBzKwar1TV
https://files.constantcontact.com/16cf61a3901/387b2366-33e1-4ea8-854e-0cec42e7e960.pdf


 

 

 


